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CHERRY CREEK WATERWORKS DISTRICT 

WINTER 2024 NEWSLETTER 

 “AT CHERRY CREEK WATERWORKS DISTRICT, WE ARE COMMITTED TO PROVIDING SAFE, HIGH QUALITY WATER SERVICES TO OUR COMMUNITY, 

WHILE MAINTAINING A STANDARD OF EXCELLENCE IN CUSTOMER SERVICE AND ENVIRONMENTAL CONSERVATION”

 
ALERTS by Text Message or Email 
For your safety, we strongly recommend registering 
for Water Alerts at www.cherrycreekwater.com or at 
the office. 
 

Try to keep the area around your water meter 
clear.   
Easy access to and clear sight of the meter box 
means less time the meter reader is around your 
property and more time for us to accurately 
determine if there is a problem with the meter or the 
probability of a leak. 
 
 

Payment Options 
❖ Online banking:  

➢ Add Cherry Creek Waterworks as a payee.  
▪ For Quarterly Water Tolls use your 

account number only (ex.10101).  
▪ For Parcel Tax, use your account 

number Plus a P on the end (ex. 
10101P). 

❖ Cheques can be put into our mail slot at the 
office. Please do NOT put CASH in the mail slot. 

❖ Debit/Cheque/Cash in office. 
❖ Pay at your bank. 

 
 

Overdue Water Tolls??  
Please contact the office ASAP to make payment 
arrangements. Not doing so could result in having 
your water shut-off. 

 
You’ve got Mail! 
Quarter 1 Water Tolls are due March 31, 2024.   

 
 
 
 
 

 
Wondering when bills are due? 
At the Cherry Creek Waterworks office, water bills 
are sent out quarterly.   Expect a water bill to be due 
at the end of March, June, September, and 
December.  Parcel tolls also are due at the end of 
September. 
 

Questions about the Water Treatment or 
Conversion newsletter?  
Send all questions and comments to our email 
ccww.info@shaw.ca – We are on track to hold a 
public presentation in Spring 2024 with all the 
details from the engineers and architects – Stay 
tuned for more details! 
 

CAN YOUR HOUSE BE SEEN IN AN EMERGENCY? 
The Cherry Creek Fire Department is asking all 

residents to have their house numbers clearly visible 

to responding emergency vehicles. It is important 

that the numbers be close to the road, reflective, and 

large enough that they can be easily seen. 

 

Mark your calendars!   
The AGM will be held April 18, 2024 at the Cherry 
Creek Community Hall at 6pm. 
 
 
 

Fun Water Fact:   
In Canada, there is more water underground than on 
the surface! 
 

Fun Fire Fact: 
The original patent for the fire hydrant was 
destroyed in a fire in 1836! 
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